Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

16th September 2016

Dear Parents

As you are aware, following enquires from a couple of parents, we have been researching the possibility of offering a breakfast club and an after-school club to provide childcare for parents who are working. We have looked carefully at the responses we have received and have unfortunately come to the conclusion that at the present time it is not viable for us to offer this type of child care provision.

I know that for some parents this will be very disappointing and I do sympathise with the difficulties around arranging child care when working. We have put some links to local childcare providers on the school website, www.littledeanprimary.co.uk which may be of use to you. We will look at this again in the future to find out if any family's needs have changed which might make the provision more viable for us.

If you would like to discuss this any further, please do make an appointment to see me.

Yours sincerely

Hayley McGoldrick

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick